
From: Bentley, Denise G.
To: Stenberg, Beth
Cc: Helton, Jessamyn; Blackwell, Rick; Bell, LaTonya J.
Subject: Re: MAP082918PW05
Date: Sunday, March 3, 2019 9:44:51 PM

Councilwoman Purvis and I discussed and she is fine with expanding the scope.

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 3, 2019, at 6:10 PM, Stenberg, Beth <Beth.Stenberg@louisvilleky.gov> wrote:

Please add this MAP to the next Appropriations Committee for amendment

consideration.  The project (new sidewalk on west side of South 45th Street between
Garland and Greenwood Ave.  was completed underbudget, but the project manager
would like to expand the scope of the project. 
Denise, please acknowledge your approval of this by responding to everyone on this
email.
 
Thank you so much,
 
Beth
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